Coastal Quilters Guild
General Meeting, August 7, 2003
gt. Andrews Church Hall, Santa Barbara

Betty Kelley called the meeting to order on the lawn of the
hall at 7:00 while the silent auction was being completed
inside. She announced that we had lost two members this
past month, Peg Gard and Zetta Hanna. A short rememberance
of both women followed. They will be missed. A breif
update of guild business included Joyce Ball reviewing all
of the Board and Committee positions currently filled and

vacant.
Nancy King won the Block of the Month.

The meeting was then adjourned inside for the silent
auction which included some items from Zetta’a and Peggy’s
stash. GSeveral large items were auctioned off by Angela
Moll while the auction was in progress. Judging from the
number of large bags of goodies leaving the hall, the
auction was a success.

As this was a special meeting, library books could only be

returned and several committee reports were deferred until
September.

Respectfully Submitted:

Penny Odom
Secretary



